Date: - 02-08-2019

Notice

Dear students, the institute is going to organize an Induction
program for the freshly admitted new batch of Integrated M3 =
on 03-08-2019 at 10. AM in the auditorium of the institute. Ah

the students are requested to be present at the time of Induction
program. |

Timing is 10.00 am

W s
Ms. Manfata Dahad

Event Coordinator: ‘(2|
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